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Memo: Cancellation of Constituency Meeting


   Memo

Date:
November 15, 1999

To:
All Principals and CSAC Chairs & Members of Ward 4 Schools

From:
Mary Cicogna, Trustee Ward 4

RE:
Recipients of the "Mary Cicogna Trust Fund"
I am very pleased to announce to you this year's recipients of the "Mary Cicogna Trust Fund". The chosen schools are St. Francis de Sales and Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic Schools.

Careful consideration was given in selecting the two schools.  As you know, St. Augustine was the first named school to receive this award when the trust fund was established in 1994.  It is my intention to add as many schools as possible to the list of schools specified in the policy, for I personally believe that all students should be encouraged and constantly recognized for their efforts and for their successful achievements when striving for their ultimate goals.  I am deeply honored to have the opportunity to give to our students the recognition they truly and rightfully deserve.

I wish to congratulate the school community of St. Francis de Sales and Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic Schools and a special thank you to all parents and staff in Ward 4 for their co-operation and understanding.

Mary Cicogna

15/11/99

13/11/99


